OFFICIAL NOTICE
The Free Flight Technical Committee invites applications for the post of Team Manager and Assistant Team Manager for the British F1A, F1B and F1C team competing in the 2019 World Championships to be held at Lost Hills, California, USA from 17 – 22 October 2019. 
The role of the Team Manager is to provide overall leadership to the team during their preparations leading up to and at the Championships. It includes arranging international and local travel for team members and their equipment as necessary, co-ordinating with organisers before and during the contest, and providing support and assistance to the team on the flying field. The Assistant Team Manager’s role is to provide coaching to team members as required and manage the flying activities during the competitions to help them achieve their full potential.
Applications should be made in writing, accompanied by modelling CV to;
Chris Strachan (secretary, FFTC),
56 Way Lane,
Waterbeach,
Cambridge CB5 9NQ
chris.strachan@btinternet.com
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